
From: David Margolis-Pineo
To: Tom Errico
CC: Barbara Barhydt;  Helen Donaldson;  Jean Fraser
Date: 5/6/2015 1:44 PM
Subject: Sidewalk material Policy

Bishop St is asphalt.
 
1242 Congress St is concrete.   It appears in good condition (Google earth)  We will not require concrete 
unless more than 50% is disturbed.
 
 


